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Photo Gallery
Christmas Events

Act II Singles

Act 11 Serves The open door symbolizes that all who are 55 or older are welcome into
the Act Il community, a place where we journey together in this phase of
life through fellowship, study, service, and prayer. We recognize that this
time in life is not about aging, but about attitude - an outlook that looks to
Christ.

Dear Gary,

It's Beginning to Look
a Lot Like Christmas

Christmas in
the Park
Thurs. Dec. 4
6:15 - 8pm

The Morse Museum
helps launch the
holiday season in Winter Park when it lights up Tiffany windows in
Central Park and presents the Bach Festival Choir, Youth Choir, and
Brass Ensemble in concert. Join the Act Il Group at 5pm as we gather in
fellowship. Bring your own picnic, lawn chairs, and blankets. Look for
the Act Il sign on the gray tarp. Come early to claim your spot.

Winter Park Christmas Parade
Sat. Dec. 6

Gather at 9am at the corner of Morse and Park Ave. Bring your own
chairs and meet us for some Christmas fun at this annual extravaganza in
Winter Park

Singing Christmas Trees
Fri. Dec. 12

We have a few tickets left for this great evening on Friday, Dec. 12. Meet
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at 5:30pm to board the
church bus and travel to
First Baptist Orlando for
the 7:30 performance.
Details will be sent to
you by email.

Tickets are $18.25 and
they are "first come -

first serve". Email or
call Janet Hays to reserve your spot. Her contact information is below.

Act II Singles
Special Gathering & Book Study ISR
Dec. 16th, 7pm
At the home of Mike Haye CHRISTMAS
1217 Fairway Drive, Winter Park IS

NOT
A United Methodist pastor, Mike Slaughter, has YOUR

written an intriguing nonfiction book titled BIRTHDAY
" &KUWR DV IV 1 R RXUYALGED,." The group will
discuss the book's theme which is to experience
the joy of living and giving like Jesus. The book
focuses on helping us to experience the peace of
knowing that God is truly with us, the joy of giving
sacrificially and the love of the Savior who gave everything for us. Join us
in fellowship and fun as we gather for the evening. Please bring an
appetizer or treat to share. Casual holiday attire.

Ewprrivnes
the dod of Living
and Giving like Jesss

For more information call or email Janet Hays at her contact information
at the end of this newsletter

Act II Serves ...

Our Congregation and Our Community

"Sharing
Christmas" NVZ Shar.ng

Volunteers -
Together

Needed at
South Street FIRST UVBSIITENDT%EQH?EI??TKCHURCH
Campus

Sat. Dec. 13: anytime between 2 - 6:00 pm
Sun. Dec. 14: anytime between 12 - 6:00 pm
Mon. Dec. 15: anytime between 2 - 6:00 pm

We are excited about planning and operating the Christmas Shop at
South Street this year. Lots of volunteers will be needed to help sort and
stock the shop, to work with parents as they select gifts for their children,
and to assist parents as they wrap them to take home to put under the
tree. Please call or email Janet Hays at the contact information below, to
volunteer to help. We promise to have lots of fun too!
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Tuskawilla UMC Service
Fri. Dec. 12th 2-5pm

Act Il helps with the food distribution typically on the fourth Friday of each
month at Tuskawilla UMC from 2-5pm. But because of the holidays, we
will be helping out on the 2nd Friday in December. Contact Anita Williams
at alwilliams5555@gmail.com if you would like to help.

Volunteer with IHN
Dec. 14th - 21st

Family Promise (formerly known as

Interfaith Hospitality Network or IHN) has

asked us to consider staffing some of the

time slots during the week our church will

be hosting families (Dec 14-21). It's a fun and easy way to serve, and
there are lots of options to fit every personality and time!

There are set-up slots on Dec 14 (get the cots out of storage and set up
the bedrooms in the MFLC 3rd floor classrooms), meal slots (simply bring
a meal and leave, or stay and eat with the families), 2.5 hour early-
evening slots (play with the kids), 11-hour overnight shifts (do your
homework and sleep in your own room down the hall, but just be here in
case of emergency), and 2.5 hour Saturday day shifts (playing with the
children).

There is a very short (30-minute) training for those who will serve
immediately after church on Dec 14 just prior to the rooms set-up shift.

To sign up click Family Promise Signup.

+RSH\ RX FDQNRQXVI RURGH RUP RIHR VIKHVH HYHQWV I \ RX
KDYHDQ TXHWARQY | HHOI UHH VIR FRQUDPKY

Blessings,
Janet Hays Gary Rideout
Act II Coordinator Min. of Congregational Care
janeth@fumcwp.org garyr@fumcwp.org
407-644-2906 x 257 407-644-2906 x223

Forward this email

This email was sent to garyr@fumcwp.org by garyr@fumcwp.org |
Update Profile/Email Address | Rapid removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy.

Act II | 125 N. Interlachen Ave | Winter Park | FL | 32789
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